Attention Seniors:

We will not be having a virtual ceremony for Senior Awards. We will start contacting
recipients this week (6/17- 6/25) by phone to let them know what they have won. A
slideshow of Seniors with all of their awards and scholarships will be posted the day of

Graduation on our website. All these decisions were made in collaboration with our
Senior Class Officers.



